Minutes from CLG Meeting 6th September 2022
1. Apologies : Steve Wilcox and Sue Hartley.
2. Minutes: These were accepted.
3. Operational Update from Dan Pearson
a. The planned outage was completed within the target 14 days and on budget with no issues. The boiler was in good condition with no exceptional wear. The temporary cabins have now been removed.
b. Next years planned outage will be in September.
4. Environment Agency Report 
a. Although unable to make the meeting, the Environment Agency sent an email confirming that there were no issues. 
5. Air Monitoring
a. Stephen Davies gave an update that Stroud District Council were considering deploying Particulate monitors across the District. It is believed that the decision on this will be made in December, and if this is confirmed then this committee will not need to deploy its own, but if not we will look at doing something ourselves.
b. An action was taken to look at the existing Air Monitors.
6. Community Engagement
a. In answer to a question about exporting heat and power to local businesses it was confirmed that there had been a meeting to discuss options with Symmetry Park but no recent progress.
b. In answer to a question about Trees, it was stated that a Landscaping Company has been Commissioned to deliver trees
c. The meeting passed its best wishes to Dave Mossman wishing him a speedy recovery.
7. Next meeting : it was agreed that we will meet in person once a year. The next meeting will be on-line on 12th January at 7pm.
